
“The Governing Board proposes that the General 
Assembly continues to empower the Governing Board to 
increase the membership fees in all categories by the 
percentage of the official retail price inflation, as recorded 
by the Netherlands government, since the time of the last 
increase.  
In a year when the average retail price increase is below 
1.0 % the Governing Board may increase the membership 
fees in all categories up to 2.0 % in order to ensure 
financial sustainability.  
The General Assembly will continue to approve the IFLA 
membership rates for all categories at intervals of no 
more than three years.”  
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